
Principal’s Report February 3, 2022 

 

Many Thanks 

Our community, staff and students have been outstanding in supporting us though the requirements 

outlined by both the Ministry of Health and Education.  Thank you for trusting us, standing with us and 

doing what we need to do to keep each of us safe. 

 

100% of Loaned Technology has been Returned  

      

 

Input to 50th Anniversary Celebration Survey Request 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XCoCx70HZLXJpJYzSAGPVBD1GqOzCeVDhzsS1OKPga0/edit  

The link above has been sent to gather input.  I would like your input, and once content the content is 

finalized I would also like your input as to how best to make it accessible to the community at large.   

 

Support Staff 

We have commitment from the board for 1 Child and Youth Worker, 2 Educational Assistant’s and a 

Personal Support Assistant for 7 hours day until March 10.  This is an increase of 2 of the staff from 6.5 

to 7 hours / day.  

We welcome Kelly Cooney to the Support staff team. 

 

EQAO 

Primary- and Junior-Division Assessments of Reading, Writing and Mathematics will occur between 

Wednesday, May 4, to Friday, June 24, 2022.  Resources for teachers, parents and guardians, and 

students, including the Framework and sample assessments, will be available by mid-February. 

 

Kindergarten Registration 

Open.  We will update our registrations as they happen by acknowledging them in our newsletter.  We 

currently have 4.  We are targeting a minimum of 20 new kindergarten registrars to maintain our school 

organization. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XCoCx70HZLXJpJYzSAGPVBD1GqOzCeVDhzsS1OKPga0/edit


Report Cards and Case Conferences 

 

Report cards go home via EDSBY February 18. 

Optional case conferences are February 15 and 16. 

 

Upcoming events 

 

February 14 Kindness Day 

February 23 Pink Shirt Day 

February 28 – March 4 Rocks N Rings 

 


